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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, January 19, 2017, at the K of C 

Hall at 7:00 PM.   
 

The next building committee meeting will 

be on Thursday, January 5th at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

WOW!!! What a great Christmas Dinner!!! 

Many THANKS to Ron Haas for cooking 

the turkey! AND to all of you who 

supplied the TRIMMINGS!! What a 

wonderful way to end the year. We all 

enjoyed spending time together! Looked 

like there weren't many empty seats!! 

We were privileged to have Chris Herbert 

attend our meeting and she gave us an 

overview of the Supreme Convention next 

August 2nd. Our Auxiliary has agreed to 

lend the Convention our Fashion Show 

decorations for the event. After the 

meeting, Jerry Herbert the State Respect 

Life Chairman, accepted the $13,800 

check and thanked everyone for their 

commitment to the Pro Life Cause. 

Three events are coming up! The M C 

Gentemann Tourney on Feb.18th.  Marge 

could still use some empty baskets.  Call 

her if you can donate any. Also, our Quilt 

Raffle will be soon. Then the MOST 

important --Debbie Moynihan has agreed 

to chair the BUNCO to be held on March 

5th. So, mark your calendar and plan to 

attend! More at the February 16th meeting. 

Kathy Niehaus delivered a trunk load of 

YOUR donations to Mary Queen of 

Angels for which they were most grateful!! 

We welcomed new member Kim 

Thornhill! Out of 40 members present 

Carolyn Barry won the 50/50 of $21 

Debbie Guerrero wasn't present for the 

attendance prize. MAY WE ALL HAVE A 

HAPPY, HEALTHY AND BLESSED 

NEW YEAR!! 

PEP dart workers for January 9 are Oz and 

Wink Maher and Wilma Sitzer. Could use 

another person, if you could help, call Rita. 
Fish Fry workers for January 6th are: 

Cake cutters Cathy Gnade, Doris Wilke, Mellie 

Aubuchon, Rosemary Pieper; 50/50 workers are 

Therese Scherer, Mary Stoverink. 
 

 
COUNCIL 

 
Grand Knight: Mike Catalfano..…..314-750-1436  
Chaplain: Rev. Mitch Doyen……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight:  Rick Malon……..314-839-5802  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 
E-mail FS2269@mac.com  …..C..314-276-7609 
Chancellor: Corey Jakuboski…......636-248-6138 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Henry Prinster…………………272-4768 
Treasurer: Jim Piel……………………...978-3560 
Inside Guard: Duane Randell……..314-330-5872 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038 
 Don Forbeck…………….…. 272-5065 

 Tracy Hakenewerth……...314-397-5463 

Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org  
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 
President: Jim Piel…………………314-277-9063 
Vice President: Bryan Eisenbath………240-1763 
Treasurer: Chris Bauer……………636-294-3008 
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Rita Thornhill….……….……978-3295 
Vice President: Jeanette Thomas……..240-9331 
Treasurer: Bonnie Molitor………………281-2207 
Secretary: Yvette Wieman……………...978-5938 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Julie Christy………………….978-1443 
Trustees: Kathy Niehaus……...…….....240-6180 

Carol Joseph……………314-518-4601
 Therese Scherer…………....541-7769 

 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Home Association Meeting   Jan. 5, 2017 

Fish Fry         Jan. 6, 2017 

Charity Meeting      Jan. 10, 2017 

Regular Meeting      Jan. 19, 2017 

Adopt-a-Street cleanup     Jan. 21, 2017  

Degrees       Jan. 29, 2017 

Euchre Tournament      Feb. 18, 2017 

 

DEGREE 

 

There is a Knighthood and Formation 

Degree (formerly 2nd & 3rd Degree) in St. 

Charles on January 29, 2017. 

 

FIRST FRIDAY FISH FRY 
 

The fish fry will be on January 6, 2017 

with serving from 5:00 PM to 7:30 PM and 

as always we can use desserts. ALL 

WORKERS THAT ARE WORKING 

WITH FOOD NEED TO WEAR HATS.  

All those who are scheduled to work at 

the fish fries are asked to please remain 

and help with the final cleanup.  If you 

are scheduled to work and you can’t 

make it, it is your responsibility to find 

someone to replace you.  If you are not 

scheduled but can work, your help 

would be appreciated.    

 
Team # 1        Michael Catalfano 314-750-1436 

10/7      1/6      3/10      3/31 

 
Schwane, Ron...265-0213  Thornhill, Gene.978-3295 

Haas, Ron……..240-5239  Mike Bauer 

Elfrink, Scott….240-6238  Finnegan, Sean...978-0559 
Hisaw, Harold....397-2065 Schmersahl, R…332-1669 

Hakenewerth, T.272-4818  Bauer, C…..314-262-6393 

Reitz, Richard…978-8350  Needham P.573-480-8503   
Lepping, Bob….240-4604  Buehler, L……..240-5819 

Perhacs, S...314-323-4416  Miklas, Jon.…..856-0414 

Irlmeier, Jeff…..240-3737  Wilson, D.. 636-294-7402 
Albers, Steve…..978-8864 Stegen, Steve......272-0251 

Lipinski, B…….978-4150  Bartlow, Brent...294-2069   

Reesor, Michael.240-1431  Eickoff, D..314-496-2133 

 

Team # 2           Nick Bizelli             661-5530 

10/7      1/6      3/10      3/31 

 
Doering, F III..314-474-9958  Sallee, Mark…..661-1533 
Martin, Mark….281-3547  Molitor, Hubie..978-2207 

Mueller, Bryan..397-5330  Blais, Richard…240-2140 

Siebert, James…978-6589  Yeamans, Ron..272-3367 
McAndrews, S...379-2699  

Weingart, R…...379-1317  Bajardi, Tom…..294-2891 

Barklage, Todd...978-3383  Bob Snopko…..294-4833   
Prinster, John….240-0240  Prinster, Jack…240-0240 

Schneider, Bill…281-1310  Buerck, J……..379-0597 

Probst, Mike…...272-1000  Philip, Meyers..294-3997 
Gibbs, Sean…….272-2580  Mesecher, Dan.978-2654 

Bizelli, Craig......240-2598  Eisenbath, B....240-1763   

Zlotoposki, Joe...978-0257  Smith, Fred…..240-8819 
Owens, Tom…...978-2981  Prinster, Craig..665-5522 
 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 

Brother James Cole was not present at the 

last meeting and missed the $55.00 

attendance prize. 

Brother Larry Margrabe won the $24.50 

50/50. 
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HALL CLEANING 

 

The hall cleaning work list for January is 

as follows:   
 

D Niehaus  capt   240-6180 
 
S Albers………978-8864  J Ante…….314-313-5826  

J Bureck……...379-0597 J Anth..………379-2384 
K Chapple……294-4862  T Conley…….294-4470  
M Bellanca…314-210-3675  T Gardner…636-542-3532 
Al Buechler…..272-8823  R Clark………240-2324  
N Deterding.....240-8907  G Doering...314-477-9622 
N Fredrick....636-399-8144   J Brucks..........240-9607 

K Hale……......379-2565  L Hernandez..272-1913 
J Landgraf…...628-9964  B Lepping.......240-4604 
Mark Martin.....281-3547  P Nasi…….…561-9993 
A Niebur……..240-2031  S Schnyder….541-1855 
 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 

Sunday January 8th will be recruitment 

Sunday at church. The recruitment table 

will be set up in basement of church; if you 

can help contact Tracy at 314-397- 5463, if 

you can cover a mass.  In the future all 5th 

Sunday masses will be at 8 AM at 

Assumption.   

Please email or call me with which mass 

you desire to help out 

(michael@catalfano.com 314-750-1436). 

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 

families of Brother Knights Leslie 

Hoeckelman, David Lammert whose 

brother died and Michael Sullivan whose 

niece died.  

 

No alcohol is to be brought 

on to KC property. 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following Knights 

and their families in your prayers:  

Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 

Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 

Burkemper,  Irwin Dierkes, Ted Kane, Jim 

Kwarta, Bob Lepping, Phil Meyers, Walter 

Molitor, Bob Schulte, Keith Schulte, John 

Vogel, Lawrence White, Paul Wilmes, Ron 

Wilmes 

Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 

Charlie Fierling, Edward Griesenauer, Sr, 

Les Hoeckelman, Rick McLeish, Phil 

Meyers, Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Robert 

Snopko, Don Swoboda, John Vogel, Ron 

Yeamans 

Sons: Jerry Pieper, Vince Scully, Gene 

Thornhill 

 Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron Haas  

Brothers of Knights: Les Hoeckelman, 

Bob Mueller, Jerry Pieper, Ron Yeamans 

Sisters of Knights: Jerry Prinster, Les 

Hoeckelman 

Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 

Joe Doering, Fred Doering III 

Fathers: 

Son-In-Law: Don Phillips 

Grandson: William Grumich 

Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 

Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 

Sister-In-Law: Les Hoeckelman 

Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 

All who have cancer or are ailing. Thanks 

for all the prayers for all who are on the 

above list.  
 

ROSES FOR LIFE 
 

 Roses for Life weekend will be 

January 7th.  Help is needed; contact 

Bill Craig (636-294-0092). 

FISH FRY 
 

There is a need of someone to take 

over as chairman of the fish fries 

for next year. Work some this year 

and learn.  If that is something you 

could handle, contact Mike 

Catalfano at 314-750-1436 or Jim 

Piel at 978-3560.   
 

EUCHRE TOURNAMENT 
 

There is a euchre tournament 

scheduled for Saturday, February 18, 

2017 at the K C Hall to benefit the 

Special Olympics. This will be a 4 man 

tournament where you keep same 

partner all evening.  There will be lots 

of attendance prizes.  If you wish to 

donate an attendance prize please let 

Marge Gentemann or Dennis Henson 

know.  If you would like to help to get 

attendance prizes or work at the 

euchre, contact Dennis Henson at 294-

0599. 

 
CATHOLIC MEN FOR CHRIST 

 

The Catholic Men for Christ Conference 

will on Saturday Feb 18th at the Touhill 

Performing Arts Center (on UMSL 

campus).  Anyone interested in going can 

contact Ron Gardiner at 978-7639.   

mailto:michael@catalfano.com

